
 

Permission to be on Facebook Live 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

     During the Covid Pandemic we found it necessary to cancel large gatherings, such as the school 

programs, because we were concerned for the safety of our staff and families. As a result, many of our 

school’s extended family missed out on various milestones. This year, in the event that we cannot 

gather corporately due to the pandemic or other limitations, we will post our programs LIVE on our Fa-

cebook page (Faith Outreach Education Center). Whether or not we are able to gather will be deter-

mined at the discretion of the school’s administration. Please complete the following statement of con-

sent indicating whether your child may participate in the LIVE Presentation if going LIVE is deemed the 

best course of action by the Administration of Faith Outreach Education Center. When you have com-

pleted the form, please return it to the office. Without this form, we are assuming that we do not have 

permission for your child to be in a LIVE Facebook presentation. 

 

Yes, I hereby consent for my child,__________________________, to participate in 

school programs which will be viewed by way of Facebook Live. I understand that if I 

do not give consent for my child to be LIVE on social media for school programs, my 

child will not be able to participate in the program. 

 

_______No, I do not give my consent for my child,_______________________, to par-

ticipate in school programs that would be viewed by way of Facebook LIVE. 

 

Parents Name (Print Full Name_____________________________________________ 

Signature_________________________________Date______________________ 

Parents Name (Print Full Name_________________________________________  

Signature_______________________________________Date_________________ 

Thank you,  

FOEC Administration 


